
RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY – HOPE - COURAGE 

 

Phone 01303 813276   www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk     email: office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 

                 

Newsletter 6th February 2020 
Brabourne Stars 
We would love to celebrate our pupils’ achievements, in and outside of school, on our Brabourne 
Stars board. Pupils may give a picture and a small description of their achievement to their 
teachers to add to the display (by the staff room). 
 
Student Teacher 
Parents may have noticed that we have a student teacher (Miss Tweedie) in Neptune class, with 
Mr Taylor.  Miss Tweedie will be with the school until the end March. 
 
Parent Readers 
Would any parent/grandparent be able to help by listening to readers, one afternoon each week?  
If so, please do see Mrs Mac. 
 
Cookery Club 
We will be able to offer an after school cookery club after half term, providing we have sufficient 
interest.  The club would be on Fridays (until 4.15pm) and cost £5 per week per child.  This would 
be open to children in Years 3-6 and we need a minimum of 10 children to start the club which will 
be led by Amanda Bancroft who runs existing clubs at various schools including Aldington.  If your 
child is interested in attending the club please let Mrs Mac know by Monday 10th February at the 
latest. 
  
Car Parking 
Please do remember the car park is not school property and we have no control over the parking.  

Out of courtesy to our neighbours the two driveways on the left (as you leave school) must be left 

free at all times. Also, there should be no parking opposite the drive of our neighbour, near the 

top of the lane. 

Please do park sensibly – alongside cars already parked and not in the centre of a large space, 

where perhaps two cars could have parked. 

 
Venus request 
Venus class would be very grateful for any small planks of wood for making obstacle courses for 
the outdoor area. 
 
Reminders 

1) Please can parents make sure that all children arrive on time in the morning and are also 
collected promptly, at the end of the day.  

2) Please do not send any medication into school with your child – including chap 
sticks/throat sweets…etc. see Mrs Mac regarding any medication needed for your child. 

 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher               

PTO 
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Dates for diary 
 
6 Feb  O2 trip – Jupiter Class 

14 Feb  End term 3 

24 Feb  Start term 4 

  5 Mar  E-safety workshop – Mr Stapley – 2.30pm School Hall 

  7 Mar  ADPSSA Football Tournament 

31 Mar  PTA – Easter Egg Bingo – School hall 6-8pm 

End term 4 

   1 Apr  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

16 Apr  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

17 Apr  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

20 Apr  Start term 5 

  8 May  Bank Holiday – school closed 

22 May  End term 5 

  1 Jun  Staff Development Day – No children in school 

  2 Jun  Start term 6 

  4 Jul  Julie Rose Athletics 

22 Jul  End term 6 
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